Stanton School
Monday, May 6, 2024

e Thelibraryis closed today. Please do not send students there unsupervised.
e Shout out to our Fabulous Foxes from Friday: Jayceon, Isabela, Shawn,

Matthew, Max, Anthony, Morgan, Audrey, Ava, Addie, Sydney, Brynn, and
Zane. Keep making good choices Foxes, we see you!

There is band concert rehearsal tonight at Lotus at 6:00. The concert is
tomorrow at Lotus at 7:00.

Tomorrow we will be on an assembly schedule for a special delivery from
Enchanted Backpack. As a school, we will be going outside to welcome the
mobile van delivery truck.

Tomorrow from 3:05 to 4:30 is the last student council meeting for the year
in Mrs. Livesay'’s classroom. There is no morning meeting. Thank you
student council for all you do and for another great year.

Yearbook Day is Friday. If you ordered a yearbook you will receive it in
your Community Building class Friday morning.

The 8th grade Class of 2024 t-shirts will be here soon. Listen to
announcements for pick-up instructions.

It's Staff Appreciation Week. Let your favorite staff member know you
appreciate them by sending them a Staff Pride Cookie! Stop by the stage
this week before school or during lunch to fill out a friendly note and send a
staff member a tasty cookie for being awesome. Your note and cookie will
be delivered on Friday by NJHS. Staff Pride Cookies are free to send and
priceless to receive.

Grant High School’s Choir is hosting a free Movie Night on Friday, May 10
from 7:00-9:30 in the Auditorium. (Use Entrance 9) Come watch Princess
and the Frog and learn more about Grant's Choir.

#143 Means | Love You and Go Foxes!!



